
 
 

National Service Scheme  
Report on 

“Awareness Drive on Prevention of Dengue in  

Shahdara Mandi” 
20th October, 2022 

The National Service Scheme unit of Shyam Lal College (M), University of Delhi 

organised an awareness drive on Prevention of Dengue on 20th October, 2022 in Shahdara 

Mandi. The Awareness Drive started at 12:30 PM and more than 8 Students participated 

in this awareness drive.  

Dengue is extremely hazardous For life and many a times it leads to death of a person. 

Cleanliness is the main solution that can prevent this menace. Not just our homes, but 

there is need to keep our Schools, Colleges, parks, other public places and roads clean. 

The objective of the awareness drive was to raise awareness on Prevention from Dengue 

among Street Vendors, Local Shopkeepers, local people, etc in the Shahdara Mandi. 

Students urged the Shopkeepers, Rehriwalas, and Street vendors of Shahdara Mandi to 

keep Clean the Mandi everyday, Remove Standing Waters & fill Low spots where water 

can pool. It is convenient to use Insect Repellent & Odomos to avoid dengue by 

preventing Mosquito bites. 

The students explained to people that Dengue Viruses spread due to the bite of infected 

Mosquitoes. Thus, preventive measures are highly required and must be taken into 

consideration to avoid breeding of the mosquitoes in stagnant Water.  



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


